
From: Danny Varat
To: joegalb@clemson.edujoegalb@clemson.edu

Date: 2/26/2018 8:42:01 AM
Subject: PSA Video

Attachments: Eldercare PSA preview.mp4

​Joe, Mark Cothran sent me your contact, and I hope that you can help us. I've attached a PSA video by Lt. 
Governor Kevin Bryant concerning a tax return check off for the Eldercare Trust Fund. This will be shown by 
broadcasters and cable outlets across SC, and we hope that Clemson will consider putting on the big screen at 
Littlejohn and Doug Kingsmore. Please let me know if you need more information. Thanks


Danny Varat


864-787-4150
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